
  

 
 
                          

    30th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Barton Trip to Lullingstone Country Park on Wednesday 8th November 2023 
 
We have booked a Barton Class trip to Lullingstone as part of our Science curriculum on Wednesday 8th 
November 2023. We will be taking part in a variety of activities. The children will need to bring a drink and a 
snack. 
 
As this is a local trip, in order to reduce the cost of the trip we are asking parents to drop their child off at 
Lullingstone Visitors Centre at 9.20am and then collect from Lullingstone Country park at 11.45 am to return to 
school. We request that if you are unable to drop or collect your child for this trip that you make your own 
arrangements with another family to transport your child. 
 
Please complete the form to register for this trip; https://forms.gle/mTux5AGfiQYqdZ3D8 
 
This will give permission for your child to attend and for the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on 
your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including anaesthetic to be given. 
 
We will require a volunteer to help with this event.  If you would like to assist, then please let us know on the 
form and we will contact you to confirm your place. 
 
Please complete the form by 3rd November 2023. 
 
You will also need to indicate who will be transporting your child to the event. 
 
The children are required to wear their school uniform and to bring a suitable coat if needed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms Corlett            Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Barton Class                             Headteacher 
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